
Important Dates: 

10/29-11/5  
Candy Drive for Troops 

10/30 
Soup Day 

10/31/18  
1st-4th parade @ 1:45pm,  
parties @ 2:15pm 

11/2/18  
Early Release 

11/3/18 
Fall Artisan Fair 9-3pm 

MATH 
This week in math we are going to continue to learn new strategies for 

multiplication, story problems, and division. Students have been working on 
making reasonable estimates prior to discovering exact answers. We are going 
to practice doubling and halving before we start multiplying with money and 
units of metric measure. Our unit 2 assessment is coming up. Please continue 

to check your student’s assignment notebook to see what is due. :) 

Reading 
Students started reading their novel last week! 

It was helpful for students to utilize their 
acquired skills of finding allusions and making 
inferences prior to beginning their reading. 

Your student may occasionally come home with 
assigned readings from the book and we have 
questions that go along with each chapter as 

well. 
SS 

Students learned what primary and secondary 
sources are. We went on a scavenger hunt 

around the room to identify different types of 
sources. This week we are going to begin 

working on our seven continent maps. Students 
will be locating and discussing different 
landforms. Ask your student to sing our 

continent song for you! :) 
Writing 

We have the pleasure of having an author come 
and do a unit with the students! We are going 
to be completing a fractured fairy tale unit 

that integrates our three different ecosystems 
that we have learned about. Also, we are going 
to have our narratives completed and shared 

this week.

Week of 10/29


